MP library celebrates Jerry Garcia, Ken Kesey

The Menlo Park Library will present "A Celebration to Share Memories of Jerry Garcia and Ken Kesey" on Saturday, Nov. 4, from 11 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.

A documentary of local memories of the late Mr. Garcia and Mr. Kesey will be shown. Finally, an open mike event will allow people to share more memories and be captured on film by Paul Raim.

There will be two speakers:

Terry Adams is the current owner of the La Honda home where Mr. Kesey lived for a time in the 1960s after his successful novel, "One Flew Over the Cuckoo's Nest," was published. Before moving to La Honda, Mr. Kesey lived in Menlo Park and attended Stanford University.

■ Paul DeCarli of Menlo Park has anecdotes to share about Mr.

Kesey.

Mr. Garcia of Grateful Dead fame was raised by his grand-mother in Menlo Park.

Two art pieces by Leah Lubin, a portrait of Mr. Garcia and a photo collage entitled "Ken Kesey and the Merry Pranksters Come to La Honda," can be viewed at the San Mateo County Historical Museum.